
Kristine M Mihelcic 

 

Dear Kristine, 

This is in responses to the Campaign Ethics Violation complaint that mayor Webber has issued to the 

Veterans of Foreign Wars Post 2951 Santa Fe New Mexico. 

Accusing the Veterans of supporting another organization to use our name in their posters, this is not 

true. The VFW never allowed anyone to use our name in any campaign agenda. 

The mayor has also accused the VFW of paying for advertisement to an organization that unambiguously 

called for the defeat of Webber also not true, we request that an investigation be conducted. Our books 

are available. 

It is a shame that the leader of our city disrespects the veterans that served our country. At a Boys and 

Girls club event the VFW Post 2951 and the City Fire Department were passing out ice cream and bike 

helmets the mayor showed up and disrespected a member of the VFW. The member reached his hand 

out to the mayor to say hello once the mayor noticed that it was a veteran, he stopped and frozen in 

place turned and walked away. This veteran is a disabled veteran wounded in action earned a purple 

heart and has a serves dog. Most people will thank this veteran but not this disrespectful mayor that 

does not support Veterans. 

I am requesting that the Mayors appointed committee conduct an investigation, to ensure a fair and 

understanding proves that the VFW Post 2951 is in no way involved in any campaign activities.  

Commander Gilbert Romero 

Gilbertromero2951@gmail.com 

505-699-6472 

 


